From:
To: SheffieldPlan
Cc:

Subject: FW: Owlthorpe Heritage & Nature Trail

Date: 07 March 2023 08:44:32

Hi

Please find objections emailed to myself re the development at Owlthorpe Thanks
Jayne

From:

Sent: 05 March 2023 13:16

To:

Subject: Owlthorpe Heritage & Nature Trail

**CAUTION:** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Madam,

We wish to register our strongest objection regarding the building of yet more houses on Owlthorpe Heritage and Nature Trail, this is totally unacceptable. There are not enough facilities available in this area, i.e. schools, doctors, public transport, and the amount of traffic this new area will create is unacceptable.

The last lot of house building in this area which is not yet finished, caused problems with noise, mud on the roads, traffic from heavy vehicles and pollution.

This is a lovely peaceful area and my wife does regularly walk there and appreciates the tranquillity, (when the site is not being worked on), and we are very disappointed that the Council is now considering the planning application to build more houses on this site.

and I am extremely worried about the increased traffic and how it will affect my health.

Please reconsider approving this this Planning application.

Yours faithfully,

James and Jacqueline Grieve.